
Alan Moroney - Robert Road Cherrybrook 

  
This email is to express my disappointment with the NWRL. 
  
I would like to object to the following and say NO to: 
  
o Areas will be re-zoned and 1,800 new homes will be shoehorned into quiet local streets  
o Thousands of new cars will need to access and use low-capacity suburban streets  
o Additional pressures will be placed on the already gridlocked Cherrybrook Village Shopping 
Centre  
o Further strain will be placed on Cherrybrook Technology High School, which is the largest school 
in NSW and is at capacity now  
o Popular community hubs such as Robert Park will be lost in the name of medium density housing  
o Original homes will be bulldozed to make way for ugly high-rise apartments  
  
  
Kind Regards 
Crystal 

From:    Crystal Martin <crystal_martin2006@yahoo.com.au>
To:    "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    4/15/2013 12:46 PM
Subject:   Robert Road Cherrybrook

Page 1 of 1

7/05/2013file://C:\Documents and Settings\moroneya\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\516BFBE...


